
Dear whom this may concern

According to the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights letter No. WPHRE 2nd phase dated 

September 6th, 2011, OHCHR has requested governments of member states to provide  information 
regading their assigned focal points for the 2nd Phase of Plan of Action for the World Programme for 

Human Rights Education. The Royal Thai Government therefore would like to provide the information of our 
focal point as followed;

Monitoring Committee of the World Programme for Human Rights Education;

Bureau of International Cooperation
Office of the Permanent Secretary,

Ministry of Education 

Address: Ratchadamnoen-Nok Avenue
Dusit, Bangkok, Thailand 10300

!  
Tel. (66)2 628-5646

Fax. (66)2 281-0953

Best Regards,

Teerakarn savetsila

Third Secretary
Social Division

Department of International Organizations,

Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the kingdom of Thailand

The focal point assigned by the Royal Thai Government to coordinate and implement 
the 2nd Phase of Plan of Action for the World Programme for Human Rights 
Education
Teerakarn Savetsila 
to:
wphre
22/11/2011 10:01
Hide Details 
From: Teerakarn Savetsila <oatagon@hotmail.com>

To: <wphre@ohchr.org>

Page 1 of 1

22/11/2011file:///C:/Users/ticha/AppData/Local/Temp/notesD3419C/~web8485.htm


